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17 March 2022

Ohio Public Utilities Commission
PUCO/OPSB Docketing Division
Attn: E-Filing

180 East Broad Street

Columbus Ohio 43215-3793

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as notification that Page Plus
Incorporated is no longer providing paging or any other form of
telecommunications in the U.S. as of November 30, 2021.

Over the years, Page Plus Incorporated lost the majority of our
customers to cellular messaging. A few months ago, we notified
our few remaining customers we would cease operations on
November 30, 2021.

Page Plus Incorporated was honored to provide paging services to
our community for nearly 27 years.

Thank you PUCO for your guidance through the years.
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Gregory D. Conrad
President

PagePlus Inc.
1211 West Sharon Road
Cincinnati, Ohio 45240
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